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Autumn Term 
Half term:  

Mon 23rd—Fri 27th Oct 
Last Day of Term:  

Mon 18th Dec  
 
 
 
 

Spring Term 
First Day of Term: Thurs 

4th Jan 
Half Term:  

Mon 12th—Fri 16th Feb 
Last Day of Term:  
Thurs 29th March 

 
 

Summer Term 
First Day of Term: 

Tues 17th April 
Bank Holiday: 
Mon 7th May 

Half Term: 
Mon 28th May-Fri 1st Jun 

Last Day of Term: 
Wed 25th July 

TERM DATES 2017/18 

Friday 6th October 2017 

Message from the head 
Firstly, I’d like to say a big thank you to the parents who have begun vol-
unteer reading with the children in school this week. It really helps the 
children to have that quality 1-1 reading time on top of what happens in 
class. We really appreciate the time you give up to do it.  
Well done to all our runners last week at the Cross Country Championship 
on the Heath (see the photos on the back) - they were great ambassadors 
for Fleet.  
Next week, the Bike Doctor will be in, please bring your bikes to get ser-
viced. It’s been great the last two weeks watching children from Year 3 to 
Year 6 doing Cycle Training in the playground and becoming more confi-
dent and safer cyclists.  
Next Friday morning at 9:00am, there is a Coffee Morning in the QUBE by 
the Parent’s Association to discuss our upcoming Christmas Fair (Sat 9th 
Dec). I hope lots of you will be able to go along and find out how you can 
get involved and meet new people—and whether it be a little time or a 
lot—all help and support is appreciated.  
I hope you all have a great weekend and see you all back on Monday.  

Keep fit with Zumba! 
One of our parents will be leading Zumba 
classes at the Royal Free from 5th Octo-
ber at 9am every Thursday. If you’ve been 
inspired by the children’s ‘daily mile’ and 
want to get fit and healthy this is a great 
way to do it. Val is kindly offering a free 
trial class to any Fleet parents who would 
like to give it a go. Call Val on 07940 394 
383 for more information.   

NHS Flu Vaccine 
If your child is in Reception to Year 
4 and you want to take up the offer 
of the Flu Vaccine for them (and 
haven’t already returned your con-
sent letter) please do so as soon as 
possible. 

Rec—Sufiyan, Y1—Hamza, Yr2—Nida, Y3—Zana, 
Y4—Thora, Y5—Amaya, Y6—Adama 

Star of the Week Awards—this weeks winners... 
Well done to our ‘Stars of the Week’ for their 

hard work and effort in class.  

Do you shop online? Easy Fundraising! 
1. Go to http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fleetps   
2. Sign up for free (or download the App if you shop on mobile)  
3. Then shop online as normal!  

Half Term Sports Scheme at Haverstock 
This Autumn, Haverstock Secondary School is opening its doors to Years 
5 and 6 pupils in the borough who may be thinking of going there. They 
are offering a range of opportunities for children to be involved in and I 
have listed some of these below. One of those is their October Half 
Term Sports Scheme: As part of our extended school’s programme, 
Haverstock runs sports 
schemes during most Half 
Term holidays for Year 5 and 
6 pupils from local primary 
schools. The scheme is also 
open to Year 7s from   Haver-
stock in order to help the 
children to improve their 
skills in a variety of sports. 
These sports range from bas-
ketball and football to tram-
polining and badminton. The 
sports weeks are also an ex-
cellent way for primary 
school children to familiarise  
themselves with the school 
and can help to ease their 
transition from Primary to 
Secondary. See the poster to 
the right and information on 
our noticeboard.   

Attendance Award 
Our Attendance Award this week  goes to Year 2 with 97%. Well 
done, Fabulous! Remember, if your child is unwell or has an  
appointment, please call the Office in the morning to let us know. 

Strengthening Families—Strengthening Communi-
ties 
This is a parenting programme for parents with 4 to 17 year old 
and aims to cover: Positive parent child relationship; Strategies 
and tools to deal with challenging behaviour; Conflict manage-
ment, problem solving and solution building; Decision making, 
healthy choices and negotiating skills; Family and Community 
resources. It is a 13 week programme which takes place in Cam-
den and open to all parents living in the borough.  
For further information contact:  
Mavis Sarfo-Adu Tel: 020 7974 8926   mavis.sarfo-
adu@camden.gov.uk 
Nasrin Khanom 020 7974 3203 
Emma Chimonidou 020 7974 7292 

Bike Doctor—Wednesday 11th October 
We have a visit from the Bike Doctors 
next Wednesday. They will be in school all 
morning servicing bikes. This service is 
entirely free and a great opportunity to 
get your bike in tip top condition. They 
will look at children and adult bikes—so 
it’s not just for the children! They will do 
minor repairs, such as replacing brake blocks, cables etc. If there 
is something wrong that they can’t fix, they will tell you what it is 
so that you can take it to a bike shop to be repaired. Last year 
they serviced over 40 bikes! Just drop off your bike in the morning 
and come back to collect at the end of the day. Simple!  



 

Look at this amazing 3D tower 
built by Joe and Hunter in Re-
ception this week. It was 20 
courses high and solid! They 
even managed to match small 
bricks to big bricks and keep it 
all secure. Well done boys—
definitely Lego Master Builders! 
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This week, Year 1 have been in 
Venice learning all about Carni-
val masks! Look at Hamza, 
Isabella, Leda and Lizzie’s they 
look amazing! 

Last week Reception went to 
the National Portrait Gallery.   
They saw so many interesting 
paintings, sculptures and photo-
graphs. They have started mak-
ing their own self-portraits.   

Congratulations to our Cross Country runners last week—and especially so to Jack and Josie who made it a 
family affair by coming home with medals for placing in the top 10 (Jack in the Y5 race and Josie In the Year 4 

race). 
With our 
Daily Mile 
this year, 
hopefully 
next year 
we’ll have 
even more 
medals!  

Well done to the children in Year 5 and 6 this week who took part in the Bikeability course. They did very 
well and were quickly out onto the local roads with the instructors. A big thank you to Mark, Will and 
Irina who came from Camden to run the course and also to Richard at Camden for giving up some of his 

Sunday to get us 
the bikes for 
those who didn’t 
have any to be 
able to take 


